
Brothers and Sisters,

As we wrote to you yesterday, we are approaching the possibility of a
government shutdown at the end of the month. Congress is moving forward
this week with a short-term Continuing Resolution (CR) that would fund the
FAA until December. The bipartisan effort could be voted on this
Wednesday in the House and then move to the Senate for a vote before the
deadline. This is a positive development, but NATCA will continue to follow
the progress and update you on the status of the efforts to avoid a
government shutdown.

Last week, we held another great Communicating for Safety (CFS)
conference. I’d like to thank every attendee, speaker, and panelist that
attended the 25th CFS. It is always a positive step to building a stronger
foundation for our NATCA membership. A special congratulations to all the
award winners. They will all be spotlighted in future NATCA updates.

Tomorrow, on Webinar Wednesday, we will have a presentation from the
National Validation Team (NVT) on traffic count. It is scheduled for
Wednesday, Sept. 25, at 2 p.m. Eastern and open to any member. The
panel will discuss the current traffic counting program usage and complexity
modifiers.

Please use this link to access the webinar:
Meeting ID: 268 682 658 865
Passcode: gCHsnN

Dial in by phone +1 253-240-0613,,514787660#

In Solidarity,

Rich Santa
NATCA President

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YjJlYjAzZWItYmVlZS00MWU2LWE5YWYtN2E0ODE5MWZlYzI2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2255ac6233-9691-462f-9a12-eaccdf35e2bc%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22bff59d19-6e05-4964-9500-cd4ea5123dbd%22%7d
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